
From: Newell Channa <P1anna.Newe1t@oregonlegislature.gov> To: 
Cc: 

"J!lSeph.Cowles@usbank.com" <Joseph.Cowles@usbank.com>. Newell Channa <channa.newell@state.or.us> 
Sen Prozanski <sen.floydprozanski@state.or.us> Date: 12/08/2016 11 :02 AM 

Subject: RE:followup 

Hi Joseph, 

Thanks for reaching out! Yes, I submitted a bill request on the Illinois language. I do not have it back yet and suspect it will take a bit 
of time as it will be a rather large undertaking for our drafters. Once it is returned, we'll introduce it for the 2017 session and start 
the hearing and discussion process! 

Thanks, 

--Channa 

Channa Newell l Committee Counsel 

Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court St NE Rm. 332 
Salem, OR 97301 
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